“I coauthored legislation to reinstate the local share of geothermal royalties for this year with the long-term goal of ensuring local communities can rely on these funds in the future.  I will continue to work with the Nevada delegation to reinstate these royalties; however, we still have to fight to ensure future legislation does not remove these funds for next year.  I plan to advocate for the removal of this provision in the upcoming hearings on the Department of the Interior appropriations.  I applaud the efforts of Senators Reid and Ensign,” said Heller.    
